
 

 

 

Friday 9th June 2017 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Years 3 & 4 have been invited to attend a performance of Beauty and the Beast at Churchill 

Academy on Thursday 22nd June. This is to be performed by students at Churchill Academy 

and ties in nicely with our Fairytales, Fables and Film project this term. 

We will be leaving school at 10am and returning at approximately 12.45pm. The children 

will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip as they will return too late to have a school 

dinner. If your child is entitled to a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided for 

them, however please ensure they bring a drink (not fizzy). 

Banwell Primary will finance this outing so there is no cost to pupils, however please return 

the reply slip below as soon as possible to give permission for your child to attend this 

exciting event. 

Kind regards 

Banwell Primary School 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 3 and 4 Trip to Churchill Academy 22nd June 

I give permission for my child__________________________________  to attend the above 

trip to Churchill Academy. 

Signed_____________________________________ 
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